
Author name: Anonymous 

Date of submission: Monday, 23 March 2015 

Submission: I think the new council need to use their current income more effectively and restructure costs. Not many families 
or business can afford such a rate increase. The submission shouldn't even be allowed to be looked at. Nearly 50% is just 
ludicrous. 
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